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NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received from its
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards five letter-type
reports. They provide comments on:

1) resolution of generic safety issue B-56, "Diesel
Generator Reliability";

2) the consistent use of probabilistic risk assessment;

3) SECY-91-262, "Resolution of Selected Technical and Severe
Accident Issues for Evolutionary Light Water Reactor Designs";

4) the NRC staff approach to the review of the role of
personnel and advanced control rooms in future nuclear power
plants as described in SECY-91-272; and

5) SECY-91-270, "Interim Guidance on Staff Implementation of
the Commission's Safety Goal Policy".
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